

Headteacher: Mr J Grant Sackville School, Lewes Road, East Grinstead, West Sussex RH19 3TY

Tel: 01342 410140 Fax: 01342 315544

Email: secretary@sackville.w-sussex.sch.uk

www.sackville.w-sussex.sch.uk

January 2014

Dear Parent/Carer

University of Sussex 'Schools Lab' Trip - Friday 14th March 2014

We are running a trip to the University of Sussex to visit the physics laboratories and undertake some experiments under the guidance of the university professors and undergraduate students. These experiments are designed to enrich and extend the physics course your child is currently studying. There will also be a talk by a research Physicist on their work and a chance to have a look round the university campus.

The trip will take place on Friday 14th March 2014. We will leave school during morning registration and travel by minibus to the university. Your child will need to take a packed lunch with them. We will leave the university just after 3.30pm and aim to be back to school at around 4.30pm, depending on traffic. They will need to be collected from school.

If you wish your child to attend the trip, please complete the slip below and return to Mr Wilcox by Monday 10th February 2014.

Yours sincerely

Mr P Wilcox			
Curriculum	Leader	of Phys	ics

To Mr Wilcox - Physics department

Schools Lab Trip - Friday 14th March 2014

I would like my child to attend the schools lab trip on 14th March 2014

Child's name Form

Signed Parent/Carer

Contact number











